From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 07 June 2016 21:27

To: Planning

Subject: Recent Dartmouth Park tree applications

Dear Planners and tree officers,
My views on the recent tree applications are:

2016/2618/T (31 Dart Pk Hill)
No objection; see also 2016/2268/T

2016/2690/T (12 Twisden Road)
No objection

2016/2741/T (24 Grove Terrace)

No objection to the reduction of this very large Yew tree.

It has not been pruned for many years; (not on current council planning application record). Ideally, 1
think it would be good to balance in size with the Yew at No 27 Grove Terrace.

No objection to the work on the Rowan or Gleditsia.

many thanks,

Eileen



